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October 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  

‘A Christmas Carol: A Ghost Story’  
Birmingham Repertory Theatre 

Friday 22nd November 2024 
 
Mark Gatiss‘s acclaimed retelling of Dickens’ ‘A Christmas Carol’ visits The Rep this Christmas and we’ve got 
tickets! 
 
We’re very excited to offer Key Stage 3 students the opportunity to attend the performance of ‘A Christmas Carol: 
A Ghost Story’ on Friday 22nd November 2024 at the Birmingham Repertory Theatre.  This is an incredible 
opportunity to see one of the GCSE Literature texts performed by the Nottingham Playhouse. Tickets are limited 
so please book your place now to avoid disappointment.  
 
Students will leave school at 11.45am and will arrive back at Barnwood Park at approximately 5.00pm. We will 
ask students to eat before we leave which will be a bit earlier than usual. They can eat in the foyer at the theatre 
but they will not be allowed to eat in the theatre itself. Students can bring some money with them should they wish 
to purchase any snacks, merchandise or programmes. 
 
The cost of the visit is £25.00, which includes the ticket and coach transfer. To book a place on this visit, please 
complete the reply slip and return to the blue box along with the payment of £25.00 by Wednesday 13th 
November 2024. You can pay via the Scopay Online Payment system which can be accessed from the school 
website alternatively, cheques should be made payable to Barnwood Park School.  
 
Please be aware that any behaviour that does not align with our school policies will be evaluated and may result 
in students being unable to attend the trip.  
 
Please confirm that your Parental Consent Form is up to date and that you have informed us of any medical 
changes, if you would like a new form please contact admin@barnwoodpark.co.uk. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr B Gardner 
Assistant Headteacher 
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‘A Christmas Carol: A Ghost Story’ 
Birmingham Repertory Theatre  

Friday 22nd November 2024 
 

Reply slip to be returned by Wednesday 13th November 2024 – to the blue box next to the Head’s office. 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the performance of ‘A Christmas Carol: A Ghost Story’ on Friday 22nd 
November 2024.  

 
          I confirm that there are no changes to the Parental Consent Form 
 
          I have paid via Scopay Online Payment System. 
 
 I enclose a cheque/cash for £25.00 
 
 

Please indicate how your child will travel home following our return to Barnwood Park: 
 

Picked up by parent/carer 
 

Walk home alone 
 

Walk home with another student 
 
 

Name: ………………………………………………..…………Form: …………………..…….……………. 
 

Signed:………………………………………………………….Date: ……………………………………….. 
(parent/carer) In signing this, the school assumes that you have the permission of the person with parental 
responsibility 
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